
ATTACHMENT 4 

From: Jim Barth   
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 9:43 AM 
To: Marico Sayoc <MSayoc@losgatosca.gov>; Rob Rennie <RRennie@losgatosca.gov>; Mary Badame 
<MBadame@losgatosca.gov>; Matthew Hudes <MHudes@losgatosca.gov>; Maria Ristow 
<MRistow@losgatosca.gov> 
Cc: Matt Morley <MMorley@losgatosca.gov>; Perry Gardner; Tracy Atkinson; communitygardenlg; 
Denise Ramon-Herrera 
Subject: Support for Pinehurst Community Garden 

Dear Mayor Sayoc and members of the Los Gatos Town Council: 

 On behalf of the Los Gatos Lions Club, I would like to advise you of our support for the Pinehurst 
Community Garden Project being discussed at this evening’s council meeting under agenda item #11.   

We first became aware of this project approximately four months ago as we considered our own Eco-
Garden project for the benefit of the local community.  We discovered that the Pinehurst proposal was 
very well thought out, researched and presented, and met substantially the same goals we had for a 
Lions project. As a result, we have offered our support through our Service Projects committee and plan 
to help in the development and maintenance of the community garden as the need and opportunity 
arises. 

It's such a great idea for our community. 

Jim Barth 
Third Vice President 
Los Gatos Lions Club 
 
From: Jessica Goodman   
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 2:53 PM 
To: PublicComment <PublicComment@losgatosca.gov>; Marico Sayoc <MSayoc@losgatosca.gov>; Rob 
Rennie <RRennie@losgatosca.gov>; Mary Badame <MBadame@losgatosca.gov>; Matthew Hudes 
<MHudes@losgatosca.gov>; Maria Ristow <MRistow@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment Item #11 Support for Pinehurst Community Garden project 
 
Dear Los Gatos Town Council members, 
 
I am writing to express my support for the Pinehurst Community Garden project, one of the possibilities 
for the Parks Commission discussion on agenda item #11 during the Tuesday 4/20 Council meeting. 
 
I am a Los Gatos resident who lives directly adjacent to the proposed space.  The community garden will 
bring neighbors together, provide educational opportunities for all ages, activate an unused space, and 
encourage more plant-based eating for environmental and health benefits. 
 
I hope you will support this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica Goodman 
Lynn Ave., Los Gatos 

mailto:MSayoc@losgatosca.gov
mailto:RRennie@losgatosca.gov
mailto:MBadame@losgatosca.gov
mailto:MHudes@losgatosca.gov
mailto:MRistow@losgatosca.gov
mailto:MMorley@losgatosca.gov
mailto:PublicComment@losgatosca.gov
mailto:MSayoc@losgatosca.gov
mailto:RRennie@losgatosca.gov
mailto:MBadame@losgatosca.gov
mailto:MHudes@losgatosca.gov
mailto:MRistow@losgatosca.gov

